
EDGERTON CITY HALL 
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

REGULAR SESSION 
March 10, 2020 

 
The Edgerton Planning Commission met in regular session with Vice Chair Tim Berger calling the 
meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  

All present participated in the Pledge of Allegiance.  

The Roll Call was answered, indicating those present were Commissioner Jeremy Little, Commissioner 
Deb Lebakken, Commissioner Charlie Crooks, and Vice Chair Tim Berger. Chair John Daley was absent 
from the meeting. Also present were City Administrator Beth Linn, Mayor Donald Roberts, Development 
Services Director Katy Crow, and Planning and Zoning Coordinator/City Clerk Chris Clinton. 

The Planning and Zoning Coordinator/City Clerk announced a quorum was present. 

CONSENT AGENDA 

MINUTES 
 

The approval of the minutes from the Regular Session held on February 11, 2020 were considered. 
 
REVISED FINAL SITE PLAN FOR ON THE GO TRAVEL CENTER – APPLICATION FS2020-01 
 
Application FS2020-01 for a revised Final Site Plan for On the Go Travel Center, FS2019-04, was 
considered. 
 
Mr. Little motioned to approve the consent agenda; Ms. Lebakken seconded the motion. The consent 
agenda was approved, 4-0. 
 
 
FUTURE MEETING 
 
Ms. Linn informed the Planning Commission United Community Services (UCS) is conducting a county 
wide housing study regarding affordable housing. Cities across Johnson County have agreed to be 
apart of the study. UCS will be holding four (4) community listening sessions in different geographical 
locations throughout the County. USC is requesting one Planning Commissioner and one 
Councilmember from each municipality to attend the closest session. Ms. Linn invited one Planning 
Commissioner to attend the listening session on Wednesday, April 1, 2020 from 7 PM to 8 PM. This 
would help this area of the county create a housing strategy tailored to the goals of the Southwest 
portion of Johnson County. Mayor Roberts added that Johnson County has next to no affordable 
housing and this study will aid in relieving the need for it. He stated grants were made available for this 
study and could be shared with neighboring states. Vice Chair Berger volunteered to attend the 
listening session. Ms. Linn stated once the location is finalized, she will forward the information to him. 
 
Ms. Linn said on April 2, 2020, the Johnson County Sheriff’s office will be holding a Town Hall meeting. 
This would allow the Planning Commission and members of the public to meet with Master Deputy 
Brad Johnson.  
 
The next meeting is scheduled for April 14, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 
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ADJOURNMENT 
 
Motion by Ms. Lebakken to adjourn the meeting, Mr Crooks seconded.  Motion was approved, 4-0. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:06 p.m. 
 
Submitted by: Chris Clinton, Planning and Zoning Coordinator/City Clerk 


